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15th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Wednesday 11h January the school photographer will be in school. Any families with younger or older 

siblings (not in our school) are invited to come into school to have a family photograph taken.  This will 

take place in the school hall and you should come into school via the main entrance from 8.30 am.  

 

From 9am onwards, individual and class photographs will be taken class by class, with sibling groups also 

being taken.  Please ensure that your child has full school uniform on this day and if they have PE/Forest 

school, they should bring their kit to change into.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alexis Satterthwaite 
Head Teacher 

 

mailto:admin@st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/

